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Warsaw, 12 July 2010 

Dear Professor Helbling, 

Thank you for your letter of 15 June 2010. We are honoured and happy to accept your 
invitation to join the consortium applying for a FuturIc grant under the i h 

Framework 
Programme. 

University of Warsaw, announced the best university in Poland in the ranking of the higher 
education establishments in Poland 20101

, has appropriate scientific and administrative 
potential to join the Flagship project which is considered as one of the most important big­
scale European research initiatives. Our scientists can significantly contribute ~'ith their 
extensive expertise in respect of lCT research to the project objectives and particularly Prof. 
Andrzej Nowak - our leading expert in the field. 

Looking forward to our future fruitful cooperation I remain with best regards, 

I A yearly ranking prepared by the educational monthly "Perspektywy" and daily "Rzeczpospolita". 


